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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Office update 

 Flu vaccine 

 Secondary school 

admissions 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

19 OCTOBER 2020                       

FLU IMMUNISATIONS 

 

23 OCTOBER 2020                 

INSET DAY 2 

 

26-30 OCTOBER 2020                      

HALF TERM 

 

W/C 2 & 9 NOVEMBER            

SWIMMING YR 5/6           

(DETAILS TO FOLLOW) 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

This week we’d like to remind everyone of our attendance actions: 
 
If your child is unable to attend school, please let the office know 
on the first day of the absence. 
 
When the registers are completed, the office team will contact 
everyone who has not let us know a reason for absence. 
If we cannot get in touch on your main contact number, we will 
work down your contact list and send you an email. 
 
PLEASE respond to messages as soon as possible. 
 
If we do not hear from you, we will become very worried about you 
and your family.  Our next step could be a house call or a request for 
a welfare visit by the police. 
 
The reason for this is to keep everyone safe.  You may recall a case in 
the news of a child who had been left at home with a very sick 
parent for several days.  We don’t want that to happen to any of our 
families so please stay in touch.  Please talk to your child’s class-
teacher if you have any worries that we can resolve to help improve 
attendance . 

Sat 3rd October 

Congratulations  

to Parent of         

Maggie in Y2 

Lottery Winner                  

This could be you ! 

Our local area is on very high alert so please 

keep us all safe and well by sticking to the rules 

and guidance. 



Office Update 

Watch this space … we are moving towards a cashless school on Monday 2nd November. 

Letters containing parent log-in details have been sent home this week.  

If you owe any outstanding dinner money please can this be settled before we break for 

half term on Thursday 22nd October 2020.   

School Lottery 

Help raise funds for school equipment - sign up to our new school lottery at                   

YourSchoolLottery.co.uk.  Open to all parents, friends and relatives.  Only £1 per entry. 

Each week there is a guaranteed winner.  Numbers are drawn every Saturday at 8pm.    

 

Secondary Transfer for Pupils in Y5 + Y6 

REMINDER : Leaflets containing information for secondary school transfers have been 

sent home for Y6 pupils.  Please apply online at  

www.wirral.gov.uk/schooladmissions  the closing date is Saturday October 31st 2020. 

Due to our current situation, walks around prospective secondary schools are being        

replaced with virtual open evenings for pupils currently in Y5 and Y6.  Please check their 

websites for details. 

Flu Vaccinations 

The Flu vaccine will be given on     

Monday 19th October to those       

children whose parents have given 

signed consent.  If you have not     

completed a flu form for Monday’s 

session, do not worry, spare forms are available at reception and there will be another 

chance during half term, time and place will be on next weeks newsletter. 


